
NARRATIVE

Greenllne Capital, LLC is proposing to develop a Hotel/Condominium project at the Summit Powder
Mountain North Village area in the parcel identified as Parcel D3 on the Summit Eden Phase IC

Amendment 2 Plat (recorded 05 February 2016). The Selina Hotel proposal consists of 47 hotel rooms,
60 condominiums, a full-service restaurant/lounge, a tavern/speakeasy, a spa and a ski/bike shop. The
proposal is a Selina-branded resort hotel with numerous amenities and commercial centers. It is located

in the DRR-1 (Ogden Valley Destination and Recreation Resort Zone) in the Powder Mountain North

Village Master Plan area.

The Selina Hotel is the first significant commercial project to be proposed in the Powder Mountain area.
It plans to utilize Base Units allotted from the Powder Mountain Master Developer, SMHG, for its

density requirements. The Weber County Land Management Code that address the DRR-1 Zone directs

applicants to develop projects that 1) enhance and diversify quality public recreational opportunities, 2)
contribute to the surrounding community's well-being and 3) instill a sense of land stewardship. The
primary objective is to create recreational resort experiences. This proposed Selina Hotel fits very well
with the overall objectives stated in the DRR-1 Zone. The project is expected to generate significant
tourist tax dollars and minimally affect the existing infrastructure and services that Weber County
currently enjoys.

Selina Hotel Program, Purpose and Appearance

The Hotel is five stories in height and is a total of 63,800 square feet. The overall site is 0.535 acres in

size and the structure is located in the center of the North Village Core area of the Powder Mountain

Resort. Height is approximately 56 feet from existing elevation. The Hotel will offer a combination of

lodging services, food and beverage services as well as some limited resort-oriented commercial

activities such as the bike/ski shop and the spa. Perhaps most importantly, it provides vitality and
vibrancy to the entire resort area and really begins to anchor a Village Core that should be a significant
economic development area for Weber County for years to come.

The architectural style and appearance of the Hotel is a modern, Scandinavian look which targets the
demographic that Powder Mountain is hoping to attract. The signage and advertising will be
understated and tasteful and a large mural is planned for the south end of the building. The project will
be designed to invite people to experience its restaurants and taverns and the applicant hopes that it
becomes a source of community energy and a gathering space that helps to propel the Village and the
mountain in general forward in a positive and fiscally responsible manner.

The project proposes 60 condominiums that range in size from 182 square feet to 709 square feet.
There are 30 units each on the third level (fourth floor including parking level) and 30 units on the fourth














































